
 
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community,  
 
This week was a challenge as we all recovered from daylight savings! Remember that the 
mornings and some recesses are still chilly, but the afternoons are getting warmer. Layers are 
the best option for busy students. 
 
Thank you to everyone that ate at Papa's Pizza in support of Lundy!  We earned $800!  Next 
step is selling coupon sheets.  Every student went home with an envelope on Monday. Each 
student is encouraged to sell as many coupon sheets as possible.  If you have not seen an 
envelope come home, ask your child about it!  They have two weeks to sell as many coupon 
sheets as possible.  Those that sell five or more will receive a token for a free DQ blizzard or 
Sundae.  
 
The lost and found table is overflowing.  Please come take a look to see if you can find any 
of your child's missing items. 
 
Some of our Lowell Jr/Sr High classes finally moved into their new classrooms this week. 
Students are enjoying a permanent space to attend health classes, as well as other offerings. 
The students are excited to utilize the new weight room as well.  
 
The LHS Drama Department will be holding auditions Monday, March 18, 2024, in Mr. Klatt's 
Classroom, Rm. 19, in "Portable" near the LHS Woodshop and Thursday, March 24, 2024, in the 
in the LHS Cafetorium. Students only need to attend one of the audition times. This spring’s 
performance will be a dramatic one act play titled “The Girl with the Golden Hand” by 
playwright Jon Jory. Students in the 5th grade and up that live in the Lowell boundaries or 
attend a Lowell School District school are eligible to try out. There are many behind-the-
scenes opportunities as well. If you are interested in acting or working behind the scenes, 
please email Mr. Klatt at mklatt@lowell.k12.or.us or attend one of the audition sessions.  
 
As Varsity softball and baseball games begin, we will be re-entering the season of rainouts 
and rescheduling. The decision to postpone a game must be made at least three hours 
before the game for the umpires but often sooner depending on our opponents' travel time. 
If a league game is postponed, league rules dictate that it must be rescheduled for the next 
available play date, and it will bump any non-league games. If you suspect a game may be 
rained out, please check our schedule on OSAA within two hours of gametime. 
 
 

Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 
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